
   
 

INFORMATION SHARING REPORT 

April 27, 2020 
 
 

Congratulations: 
 
City Manager Howard Kunik celebrates a 15 year service award 
in April of 2020.   
 
 

Best Wishes: 
 
After 32 years in the Billing and Collections office, Shelley Barber is hanging up her 

phone headset and happily dancing off to a life of leisure!  Shelley spent several years 
in the field as a meter technician before getting out of the heat and into the air 
conditioned office, where she quickly became a customer favorite.  We will surely 
miss her infectious laugh and excellent customer service skills.  Due to COVID-19 we 
are unable to invite staff to a farewell gathering that Shelley truly deserves, but we 
ask that you send her a card or email with your well-wishes.          
 

Welcome: 
 
Charles “Chuck” Pavlos has started as Interim Director of 
Utilities. Welcome to the City of Punta Gorda team.  
 
 


